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28th & 29th September 2009

These national consultation events have been organised by the Valuing People Support Team and the Department of Health.

A consultation is when the Government asks people what they think about what the Government wants to do.

The events provide a chance for people to say what they think about the draft strategy (big plan) for mental health – New Horizons.

New Horizons tells us how the Government wants to make services for adults with mental health problems better in the future, and help everyone to have better mental health.

These events are open to people with learning disabilities, family carers and professionals.

The events will be facilitated by Jo Poynter and colleagues from the mental health team at the Department of Health.

Event 1

28th September 2009

9.30 – 1pm

St Georges Conference Centre

Great George Street

Leeds

LS1 3BR

Event 2

29th September 2009

1.30 – 4.30

Friends House

173-177 Euston Road

London

NW1 2BJ

To book a place or for further information contact

Hilary Raggio – Hilary.Raggio@dh.gsi.gov.uk
Or telephone  0207 972 4036

You can also send in your views on the DH website www.dh.gov.uk where you can also find more information about the strategy.  

The closing date for comments is the 14th October 2009

